
Submitter: Roger Detweiler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Business and Labor 

Measure: HB4002 

 

I am writing to express my support for HB 4002.  Farm laborers are deserving of 

being paid the same for overtime work as any other workers.  The existence of small 

farms is largely a myth.  Most farming is done by large corporate entities quite 

capable of paying higher wages for overtime work.  The notion of paying less for farm 

products produced by the sweat of low paid labor is something that ought not be 

allowed.  HB 4002 accomplishes that objective.  


